
ROAD	TRAFFIC	REGULATION	ACT	1984

SECTION	14(2):	EMERGENCY	TEMPORARY

PROHIBITION	OF	THROUGH	TRAFFIC

U4125	ABBEY	VALE,	ST	BEES

Notice	is	hereby	given,	that	because	of	the	likelihood	of	danger	to	the	public	as	a	result	of
electricity	mains	requiring	repairs,	Cumbria	County	Council	hereby	prohibits	the	passage	of
vehicles	along	that	section	of	the	U4125	Abbey	Vale,	St	Bees	extending	in	a	north
westerly	direction	for	a	total	distance	of	approximately	10	metres.​

This	notice	will	be	in	force	for	a	period	of	up	to	21	days	from	14th	October	2022,	as
and	when	the	relevant	signs	are	displayed.		It	is	anticipated	that	the	restriction	will
be	required	for	6	days.

A	way	for	pedestrians	and	dismounted	cyclists	will	be	maintained	at	all	times.

There	is	no	suitable	alternative	route	available	for	vehicles.

Nothing	in	this	Notice	shall:

1.	 Apply	to	emergency	service	vehicles,	or	vehicles	being	used	by	statutory	undertakers	in
the	performance	of	their	duties;	and

2.	 Apply	to	anything	done	with	the	permission	or	at	the	direction	of	a	police	constable
in	uniform;	and

3.	 Have	the	effect	of	preventing	at	any	time	access	for	pedestrians	to	any	premises	situated
on	or	adjacent	to	the	roads,	or	to	any	other	premises	accessible	for	pedestrians	from,	and
only	from	the	roads;	and

4.	 Apply	to	vehicles	being	used	in	connection	with	any	repair	works.

Any	queries	to	the	Highways	Hotline	by	calling	0300	303	2992,	via	the	Cumbria
County	Council	website	or	by	using	the	below	QR	code	quoting	the
reference	TTRO/2374

14th	October	2022

https://cumbria-chcentral.onmats.com/w/webpage/case-log-link?service=highways_enquiry


	


